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August 19, 2019

Ms. Leinonen,

Thank you for your recent email. Michael Freeman, OUAC’s Clinical Director, shared your email and
accompanying letter with me.

By way of information, the OUAC Advisory Council was established to assist the QUAC in identifying the
changing needs of those impacted by the Pulse tragedy.' The Advisory Council does not have decision-
making authority. Membership of the Advisory Council incorporates a wide variety of diverse
perspectives and includes representatives from:

. Two Spirit

. LGBT+ Center

) One Orlando Alliance

. Aspire Executive

. JP Morgan Chase

. Osceola County Government
. Orange County Government
) City of Orlando

. Contigo Fund

. OnePulse Foundation

. Muslim Women’s Organization
. Eirst Unitarian Church

. Oasis Fellowship Church

. Central Florida Foundation

While Nickole Parker represents the OnePULSE Foundation on the Advisory Council, again, as stated
above the council is not responsible for directive to the work of the OUAC.
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In response to your request that the Advisory Council or the OUAC send you letter to family members of
victims, as well as survivors. The OUAC was established to provide direct support services, case
management and navigate clients to mentai health services and other community programs. We are
narrowly focused on those activities. To that end, we do not plan to circulate your letter to family
members and survivors which. in order for us to be effect in our role, we must remain steadfast in
providing the services we currently provide.

Sincerely,

/

Raymond Larsen
Senior Vice President
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